
TOWN OF KENSINGTON 

HERITAGE COMMISION MEETING 

                                       WEDNESDAY, September 28, 2022  

 

 

Minutes 

 

The meeting was held in person at the Library as the Town Hall was being used for the 

Emergency Management meeting. The meeting change was posted on the town’s  

website, so the public was able to attend.  

 

Attending: Elaine Kaczmarek 

 

Absent: Meghan Gross, Secretary; Lynne Monroe, Chair; Bob Gustafson, Treasurer and 

Selectmen’s Representative; Frank Whittemore; Steven Mallory; Alan Tuthill; Joni Praded 

 

As there was no quorum, the meeting was closed at 7:05. 

 


